Dear Peter,

Thank you so much for a wonderful experience at beginnings workshop back in June. I loved every single part of it. From the classes to the food (which I loved so much!!). The instructors, chaperones (by the way I was wondering if I'd be able to have Diane Pierce and Liz Ryan's addresses f that's possible), the nurse and everyone else who was there help out were awesome! I actually now crave soymilk! Regular milk tastes sooo sour!

Beginnings was.... wonderful, awesome, great, and there are WAY many more words to express how I feel about beginnings. It was great. You and beginnings have completely changed my life. I will never forget what I have learned!

Also I'm incredibly sorry that this letter is getting to you so late. Summer has gone way too fast! Between vacations, acting classes and and so many other things that have gone on during summer, I have no idea where it went! But I do know that beginnings was one of the best thing that did happen during this summer!

Well, Peter, I have to run. Since school's starting tomorrow I better go and get ready! Thank you and please keep in touch!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Makowski